

Dulini Collections’ Dulini Lodge, which is located in Sabi Sands, is happy to announce that they are now known as Dulini Moya.  

Singita has introduced a new carbon levy across all of their properties, effective 30 August 2021.

MORE Family Collection is excited to announce the launch of their daily flights between Johannesburg and Marataba, commencing 1 October 2021.

The Royal Portfolio has introduced a new ‘Conservation and Community’ levy across all of their properties, effective 1 March 2022.  

The One&Only Cape Town has embarked on extensive renovations which are due for completion by the end of March 2022. The resort will continue to operate as normal during the refurbishment. 
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Airlink has announced the recommencement of their direct flights between Johannesburg and Nampula, in September 2021, as well as the launch of their new route between Johannesburg and Entebbe.

AirKenya is excited to announce the completion of Kenya’s Maasai Mara Ngerenda Airstrip, and are welcoming guests.

Desert & Delta Safaris is excited to announce the addition of Nxamaseri Island Lodge, located in the Okavango Delta Panhandle, to their portfolio of properties.

Sandwich Harbour 4x4 has introduced two new excursions, the Bogenfels and Diamonds Excursion, which will be available from 1 December 2021. They have also advised that the Shipwreck and Diamonds Excursion has now commenced operation. [image: Website
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